
 

 

 

 

Press release 
For immediate release 

Douglas Mental Health University Institute 
successfully launches Good Neighbour Committee  

  
Montreal, Tuesday, December 10, 2013 – The first meeting of the Good Neighbour 
Committee of the Douglas Mental Health University Institute was held December 3 in 
Douglas Hall with 25 citizens from the area in attendance. For over two hours, residents and 
Douglas representatives discussed the functioning of the Committee, the evolving 
relationship between citizens and the Douglas over the years, and the infrastructure 
development project of the Institute. 

"We were very pleased with the first Good Neighbour Committee meeting. The discussions 
were rewarding and constructive. We are confident this approach will build relationships 
based on mutual respect and trust. We are committed to developing the infrastructure 
development project in a way that addresses the needs of our care clinics, the principles of 
sustainable development and the concerns of citizens,” said Lynne McVey, Executive 
Director of the Douglas Mental Health University Institute. 

By the end of the evening, seven people had already registered to become Committee 
members. Citizens wishing to join the Committee are invited to contact Marie france Coutu 
by email at marie-france.coutu@douglas.mcgill.ca or by phone at 514 761-6131, ext. 2769. 
The next committee meeting will be held in May 2014. 

For reference purposes and for residents who were not able to attend the December 3 
meeting, the Douglas has posted a report of the meeting for citizens on its website, along 
with a video of each presentation. Reports will also be posted for all future Committee 
meetings. http://www.douglas.qc.ca/page/bon-voisinage?locale=en 

 

About the Douglas – www.douglas.qc.ca    

The Douglas is a world-class institute, affiliated with McGill University and the World Health 
Organization. Its mission is to treat people suffering from mental illness and offer them 
hope and a cure. Teams of Institute specialists and researchers continually advance 
scientific knowledge, integrate it into patient care, and share it with the community to 
increase awareness and reduce stigma associated with mental illness. 
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